HEALTH DEPARTMENT, HARYANA

Recruitment of Medical Officers

Announcement

It is for the information of all the candidates who have applied for the post of
Medical Officer in the Health Department, Haryana that in the advertisement dated
10.01.2022 at page no. 4, clause-(1l1), the eligibility for ESP candidates has inadvertently
been mentioned as Grade-A or B holders whereas for Group-A post, it is Grade-A sports
certificate as per Govt. instructions issued by Sports and Youth Affairs Department, Govt. of
Haryana vide memo no. 4/40/2017-4SYA, dated 18" May, 2018 and notification no. 193-
2018(Ext.), dated 15.11.2018 issued by the O/o W/Chief Secretary, Govt. of Haryana.

Kindly visit the website of Health Department (httns://harvanahealth.nic.in)

for more updates.

-sd/-
Dr. Veena Singh
Director General Health Services, Haryana
-cum- Member High Powered Selection
Committee, Sector-6, Panchkula
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